
From: Roma Dawson   
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 11:41 AM 
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov> 
Subject: Agenda Items 8.2 and 8.3, April 21 Council Meeting 

  

  

  
I strongly support the staff recommendations outlined in items 8.2 and 8.3.  While I deplore 

the lack of public process, I understand why it is necessary at this time. 

 

Please also support Councilmember Jimenez's recommendations contained in his memo for 

8.2.  It is very unfair that the more affluent districts have not accepted their fair share of 

affordable projects over the last 30 years.  That has had enormous unintended 

consequences. 

 

Mayor and Councilmembers, I thank all you for your hard work and dedication during this 

time of crisis. 

 

With respect, 

Roma Dawson 

 


